The Delaware Valley Conjurer's Club
International Brotherhood of Magicians Ring #6
Saturday, March 29, 2003

Hello friends,

I hope you all enjoyed our very unusual lecture/meeting last month. Larry is bringing
some incredible magic to the area and we both want to thank you for your support. The
turn out was wonderful!!!

This month will be a real treat!!! We have the famous Pavel lecture on the 14th, If you
have ever seen or heard of him, you'll be there! He will teach us some incredible maglc
that we will actually use! You honestly do not want to miss this!

Also, the infamous Aurellio Pontarelli will be doing the teach=a—tnck segment and you
know how much fun he is!

In the News... -

We have a new web-site! ! hitp://www philadelphia-magicians.ore & .com
too! Our new member Greg Koorhan is designing the site as we speak and it will be
worth checking out! He's a wiz at this stuff and you will see it grow and grow. Thanks
Greg!

In the Area...

Lots of magic going on in the area. ..

The SAM in the Northeast have announced a bunch of cool stuff coming up...
Thursday, April 24 - Michael Ammar Lecture!

Thursday, April 17 - John Cassidy Lecture

Thursday, June 19 - Annual Awards Banquet w/ Marty Martini, John Pizzi & our very
own, Norm Klar!

Bob Little's Super Sunday is June 22nd!

Dick Gustafson's Magic Spectacular is coming up in April! Call him at 215-657-3311 for
all the details.



